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NEW WEBSITE MAKES VOLUNTEERING EASY 
 
Ferntree Gully based disability support service, Interchange Outer East has a new 
website which makes finding out about volunteering opportunities an easy process. 
 
“Our new site is informative, fun and inviting” said Sandra Leehy, Interchange’s 
Publicity Officer “a simple click of the mouse and information is sent immediately to 
your inbox. There is lots of information on volunteering for both our host and 
recreation based programs on the actual site, including a frequently asked questions 
section and profiles of current volunteers. But if you would like a few more details, the 
response is immediate.”  
 
“Volunteers are a vital part of our organisation and we are hoping this will really 
simplify the process and mean people are better informed when considering 
volunteering with Interchange as an option.” 
 
“The new site is not only about putting information out there, the Member 
Noticeboard function on the website and links to Interchange Facebook and Twitter 
sites, enable us to get lots of feedback from the entire Interchange community – 
families, volunteers and staff - making sure we continue to deliver the best service for 
everyone.”   
 
The new site has been developed in collaboration with web design company, 
WebDynamic, and will be officially launched at Interchange Outer East’s inaugural 
conference, which is being held on 20th & 21st April.  
 
Interchange Outer East supports people with disabilities and their families living in 
Melbourne’s outer eastern regions. For more information about services or 
volunteering opportunities visit www.ioe.org.au or call 03 9758 5522. 
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